Half Termly Newsletter



Year group: Reception

Teachers: **Reception Dawes**—Mrs Lee, Miss Blay and Miss Marsden **Reception Peck**—Miss Hubbard, Mrs Jakeman, Mrs Khaliq and Miss

Coates

Term: Autumn 2 **Topic:** I wonder what we celebrate and why?

Homework

Thank you to everybody who has completed the weekly homework tasks and shared them on Tapestry – we love seeing your home learning.

Text home work will be sent out every week. If you have any problems accessing Tapestry please let us know.

Phonics

Our phonics teaching is continuing and lots of children are now beginning to blend words. The sounds that we are learning this half term are ckeur hbffilless

Our topic—'I wonder what we celebrate and why?

How do I celebrate special times?
How do my friends and other people celebrate?

Maths

Throughout school we follow a 'Maths Mastery' approach. This half term we will work with numbers 1 to 5. We will be matching the correct numeral to the correct amount and learning to show them in different ways.

We will be exploring shapes and the properties of these. Eg a square has 4 straight sides and 4 corners.

Tricky Words

Tricky words are in your child's book bags, please talk through the words with your child so that they can read them on their own.

Knowledge of tricky words is really important for when your child begins to read in sentences. Knowing these will help them to read more fluently.

Reminders

PE days: Both classes have P.E on a Monday.

Please bring your child's P.E kit for them to get changed into in school.

Maths parent meeting on: Thursday 17th November

Our Christmas Nativity will take place on Tuesday 13th December at 9am

and 2:30pm-please come and support your child!

Christmas holidays-We finish on Friday 16th December until 3rd January,